
 

NOTICE 
 

The          County Election Board will be closed on Monday February 20, 

2023 for President’s Day. 

 

The deadline to request absentee ballots for the March 7, 2023  

Special Statewide Election is Monday, February 20, 2023 at 5:00 pm. 

 

If you wish to request an absentee ballot for the March 7, 2023 Special 

Statewide Election, you can make your request through the OK Voter 

Portal at https://okvoterportal.okelections.us            

Or scan the QR code below: 
      

https://okvoterportal.okelections.us/

